
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Attention!!!!!....Scout Groups .... Home Schoolers .... 4-H 
Groups .... Service Organizations …  Residents and 
Friends … Anyone and everyone who is interested in 
participating in the National Great American Cleanup 
helping to keep Royal Palm Beach beautiful! 
 
The Village of Royal Palm Beach will participate in the 
Great American Cleanup on Saturday, April 20, 2024.  
Registration will take place from 7 a.m. - 8 a.m. at the 
Recreation Center located at 100 Sweet Bay Lane where 
participants will be equipped with bags and gloves for the 
cleanup.  Refreshments and lunch for participants will 
follow the cleanup!   Contact Michael Cheatham at 561-
790-5199 for details. 
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